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On April 6th, the project architect for Legion Field conducted a
thorough building survey of our current field house to assess its
condition and structure. This survey marks the initial step
towards creating a locker room for our female student athletes.

A thorough evaluation of the parking lot at Legion Field has
been conducted to identify any potential areas of concern
and assess its overall condition. The district will be
presented with various options to create a safe, accessible,
and functional parking space at Legion Field.

A pre-bid meeting was held on April 6th with potential
bidders for our upcoming turf and track project at Legion
Field. The meeting provided an overview of the project,
explained the bidding process, and allowed bidders to ask
any questions they may have had.
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